
 

Opening of Cavotec India!

The Cavotec Group is pleased to announce that the official opening of Cavotec India took place on the 14th January 2006. In 
line with our corporate aim "to be local everywhere", we look forward to further consolidating our presence and providing close 
support and service to our customers in this very interesting and dynamic market.

For any enquiries concerning the opening of Cavotec India or any of our other activities around the world, please contact us at 
info@cavotec.com


